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Theme Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Reminders 

 
 
 
Weather 

28 
 
You Are My 
Sunshine 
 
 

29 
 
Rain Drop Art 

30 
 
Rainbow 
Umbrella & 
Colorful 
Scarves 
 

1 
 
Cloud 
Sensory Bag 
 
Little Cloud 

2 
 
Age 
Appropriate 
Mobility 
 
Sign 
Language 

 

 
 
 
STEM 

5 
 
Mother’s Day 
Art  
(we will be 
working hard 
at this all 
week) 

6 
 
Magnet Tiles 
 
Bubbles 

7 
 
Outside Play 
 
Tunnels 
 
Weather 
permitting* 

8 
 
Tape Rescue 
with Ball Pit 
Balls 

9 
 
Age 
Appropriate 
Mobility 
 
Sign 
Language 

 

 
 
 
Farm 

12 
 
Farm 
Sensory Bag 
with Bird 
Seed 

13 
 
Muddy Pig 
Art 

14 
 
Corn 
Shakers 
 
Veggie Toys 

15 
 
Herd The Sheep 
White balloons 
 
Farm animal 
Noises  
 

16 
 
Age 
Appropriate 
Mobility 
 
Sign 
Language 

 

 
 
Nursery 
Rythms 

19 
 
Instruments 
 
This Little 
Piggy 
 
 

20 
 
5 Little Ducks 
Sensory 

21 
 
Itsy Bitsy 
Spider Mess 
Art 

22 
 
Baby 
Bumblebee 
Play 
 
 

23 
 
Age 
Appropriate 
Mobility 
 
Sign 
Language 

 

 26 
 
Memorial Day 
NO SCHOOL 

27 
 
Bomb Pop 
Footprint 
 
Bubbles 

28 
 
Red and Blue 
Sensory Bag 

29 
 
Red & Blue 
Scarves 

30 
 
Age 
Appropriate 
Mobility 
 
Sign 
Language 

 



 

 
 

 
Hello Families, 
 
With 6 weeks left and lots of mobile and curious babies, we will be focusing more on fine motor skills, 
mobility, and sensory activities this month. We will also be spending a lot more time outside, so 
please start sending sunscreen to be kept in your child’s cubby. This will follow them into Toddler 1 as 
they move into the Summer Session if they are with us throughout the summer.  Please send a light 
jacket as we will be going out if the weather allows, both outside on the turf and getting some walks 
in. 
 
Please help us welcome Ms Lauren to our room! We have a lot of new babies, which brings our 
numbers up to 8 infants in our classroom a day. Her additional help has been so appreciated, the 
babies adore her, and she has blended in perfectly. We all have enjoyed having her in our classroom 
for additional support. 
 
Please keep a lookout for art in cubbies and check their cubbies for clothing that may no longer fit. 
We will try to go through them as well the next couple weeks.  
 
Older students can send water cups and extra snacks to keep in their cubbies. Anything they are 
eating at home can be sent to school! We just are not able to warm anything up in a microwave.  
 
We do not have school Monday, May 26th, for the extension of the Memorial Day Weekend. 
 
Any other questions or concerns, or changes at home, please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
 
 
Miss Emily 
emily.cox@fclcwi.com 
 
Miss April 
april.shirland@fclcwi.com 
 
Miss Lauren 
lauren.valukas@fclcwi.com 
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